BOARD MEETING HIGHLIGHTS FROM APRIL 13, 2010
1. The Waterways Associates remains in financially good shape.

2. We have had conversations with a charter school in Erie, PA to bring students interested in a maritime career (and related industries) to Pittsburgh for a “career day” type of event.  We hope to make this happen during May.

3. The Man Overboard Seminar is tentatively scheduled for Thursday, July 15th in West Elizabeth, PA

4. The Barge Breakaway Seminar is tentatively scheduled for Thursday, September 16th in Dunlevy, PA.

5. New memberships this year have slightly outweighed resignations.

6. The Waterways Facility Guide has been updated and will be distributed to all members sometime during May.

7. We are planning another joint meeting with our counterparts in Huntington.  This meeting would be held in Marietta – most likely in October.

8. The cost for guests attending our monthly luncheon meeting will be raised to $35.00.  The cost for member lunches remains at $25.00.

9. The Board approved a $5,000.00 donation to the Pittsburgh Maritime Association Scholarship Fund.

10. The next Board Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, July 13, 2010.
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